
Letter of Permissive Change 

Date : February 20, 2023 

To :  

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 

Subject : Permissive Change for FCC ID: TQ8-VT253G9AN 

To whom it may concern: 

This is to request Permissive Change for FCC ID: TQ8-VT253G9AN, Originally Granted on 05/22/2020. 

We request to add the variant model according to the digital part change. The digital parts that 

are changed are the keyboard, CAN, and MIC, so we would like to apply for a permissive change. 

For detailed differences between products, please refer to the PED documentation. 

Existing Model Adding Model 

Model Name 

VT253G9AN, VT252G9AN, 

VT252G9AU, VT253G9AU, 

VT262G9AN, VT263G9AN, 

VT262G9AU, VT263G9AU 

VT255G9AN, VT254G9AN, 

VT254G9AU, VT255G9AU, 

VT264G9AN, VT265G9AN, 

VT264G9AU, VT265G9AU 

Digital Parts 

1) Keyboard : 6 button

2) CAN : P-CAN

3) MIC : Single MIC

1) Keyboard : 8 button

2) CAN : I-CAN

3) MIC : Dual MIC

If you have any question, please contact us. 

Best regards, 

----------------------------------------------  

Company name : HYUNDAI MOBIS CO.,LTD. 

Title and name : Representative / SeungHoon, Choe 

Tel : +82-31-260-0098 

Date : February 20, 2023 




